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ACADEMY TRUST
Dear Children,

Next week we will be welcoming you all back into school. We are all very
excited to have you back in class and | know you will be looking forward to
seeing your teachers, teaching assistants and your friends too.

I’'m very proud of all the hard work you have been doing since the start of
term. Some of you have been in school, but you haven’t had all of your friends
there, so | bet that has felt strange. Most of you have been learning at home
which | know has been very different to school.

This has been a difficult time for lots of families. But with everyone back
next week, things will start to feel a little bit more normal again. There will
be more sunshine now that Spring is here, so there will be lots of time to run
around and play outside with your friends.

We will be making sure that there is time to catch up on lessons that you
might have missed, but we will also be spending a lot of time making sure
you settle back in and are enjoying being in school.

Well done for keeping working so hard and we are looking forward to seeing
you all soon.

Miss Cathie and Sir Steve




